
                 

       

        

 

The Toyama International Center is conducting many different programs this year to help foreign 

residents take part in disaster prevention. Today, we will introduce 2 of those programs. 

 

The 1st program is the free email newsletter “TIC E-News”. It informs recipients of Toyama 

International Center events as well as information regarding disaster prevention in Japanese, English, 

Chinese, Portuguese, Russian, Korean, and Vietnamese.  

Visit the Toyama International Center’s homepage in order to sign up.  

http://www.tic-toyama.or.jp/english/life/tic_mail_magazine.html 

 

The 2nd program is a disaster training class held in October for foreign participants. The class 

focuses on learning about what to do when a large disaster such as an earthquake strikes and how to 

protect yourself and your family. An interpreter will be present, so those without Japanese 

knowledge can also take part in it.  

 

If you are interested, please feel free to participate. 

 

More details are available on the Toyama International Center’s webpage, or by phone at 076-444-

2500. 

 

Japan has many natural disasters. Please always be careful and keep them in mind. 
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